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What have we been learning? 

Jet class having been challenging themselves in maths to solve 2 step word 

problems; they have been using their Diamond powers to think about which 

calculation method they needed to use. 

We have been completing our history powerpoint describing how kings and queens 

fashion has changed over the years. 

We loved our circus skills training on Tuesday morning. We learnt a range of new 

skills including balancing feathers and plates and juggling with scarves. 

                                                           

                       

PLEASE GET YOUR TICKETS FOR HAPPY’S CIRCUS on 20th JULY 

 

 

Next Week 
 

The children will be taking part in a school sports event 

in school on Monday 17th July. 

 

We will be continuing with our 2 step maths problems, 

applying our addition, subtraction, multiplication  

and division skills. 

 

We have been reading the story ‘Seriously, Cinderella is 

so annoying!’ the children have loved it. They will be 

writing a dairy entry as the wicked stepmother telling 

her side of the story. 

Reminders 

 

When the weather is hot, all children will need a water 

bottle and sun hat in school and will need to have had 

sun cream applied before school. 
 

Lots of children have a lot of unfinished books in their 

bug club libraries. Please ensure that you give your 

children the opportunities to read and finish all the 

activities linked to these books before the end of term.  

 

 

Don’t forget, it is our project outcome on Wednesday 

12th July at 10am 
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